
Dear State Representatives, 
 
There is nothing stopping businesses and non-profits in Portland from paying their workers as much as 
they want or can. I’m all for it, if that’s what the business can do and remain open. I simply resent having 
Portland dictate what the rest of the state must do. 
No on increase on Minimum wage 
 
Thank you for listening to your constituents. 
 
Barbara Malcom 
Membership Director 
Awbrey Glen Golf Club 
 


